
 
 

We are excited to announce that the Global Nurses and Midwives Rotary Club has become part of the change!!    

Caring for our environment is one of Rotary and our Club’s 7 areas of focus.  It is so important that we all contribute to 
protecting our environment as much as possible.     

Containers for Change is a fabulous initiative that promotes positive recycling behaviours that helps the environment as 
well as supporting charities to fundraise.  It is a win – win for all involved. 

Global Nurses and Midwives Rotary Club is promoting care of the environment by encouraging Rotarians to recycle eligible 
drink containers – with 10 cents being donated back to our Rotary Club.   We intend to channel the funds raised towards 
purchasing Rotary Solar Cases.  There is so much potential for this life saving and vital initiative bringing a power source to 
parts of our world still requiring such a basic of life that the rest of us take for granted.   
 
Only Queensland and Western Australia have this recycle program available.  All Rotarians and other supporters in these 
participating States are encouraged to deposit their recyclables at their nearest Containers for Change depots.   We ask you 
to provide our Scheme ID to donate your refund to our cause.  

 
Please share our cause and our scheme ID to your friends, family, and work colleagues. 

 
 

The GNMRC      
Qld Scheme ID is 

C10470980 
To donate your refund, it 

is as simple as providing 

our scheme ID the next 

time you recycle.   

Watch every 10cent 

make a difference! 

 


